
Page 1 Fitzroy/Central Regional Office
Level 2, 209 Bolsover Street
PO Box 113
Rockhampton QLD 4700

Our reference   :     SPD-0416-026499
Your reference :     D-R/242-2009

21 April 2016

The Chief Executive Officer
Rockhampton Regional Council
enquiries@rrc.qld.gov.au

Dear Sir/Madam,

Notice about request to extend relevant period
Lot on plan Street address
2SP247119 1-19 Mclaughlin Street - Gracemere, Rockhampton Regional 

Council
 (Given under section 385 of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009)

The Department of Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning received written notice 
under section 383(1)(a) of the Sustainable Planning Act 2009 on 11 April 2016 advising the 
department, as a concurrence agency, of the request to extend the relevant period. The 
proposed extension to the relevant period is until 10 August 2020.

The department has considered the request to extend the relevant period and advises that it 
has no objection to the extension being approved.

If you require any further information, please contact Rebecca Curtis, Planning Officer, on 
07 4924 2915 or via email RockhamptonSARA@dilgp.qld.gov.au, who will be pleased to 
assist.

Yours sincerely

Anthony Walsh
A/Manager Planning
Fitzroy and Central
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